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Dear Ms. Ross,

 I write to request more time to respond to the new information filed in MUR 7442.  
Unfortunately, between business travel and vacation travel this summer I’ve yet to be able to meet
directly with the clients, and they have had difficulty putting together records that could inform the
Commission.  As such I respectfully request a further extension of time to respond until September
10, 2019.  I note this matter was originally filed over one year ago, with no outfacing action until the
new information was recently filed, as such we don’t believe any hardship would be created by
allowing the additional time to gather information and submit a complete response.

 We appreciate your consideration of this request.

Larry Levy
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